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END OF TERM We break up for Easter next Friday, 5 April, at 1.30pm. 
CLUB NEWS FOR LAST WEEK OF TERM—PLEASE CHECK 
Clubs not running next week: 
Table Tennis, Irish, Cooking, Years 5 + 6 Football, Printing, Multisports, Netball,  
EcoWarriors, Ballet, Spanish 
Clubs that will be going ahead: 
Irish Dancing, Surrey Football, Engineers R Us, Dodgeball, Gymnastics, Judo, 
Choir, Ukulele, Chess, Volleyball, Running Club, Film Club (at 1.30pm on Friday). 
Homework Club will not be running next week. 
Whizz Kids After School Club will not be running on Friday 5 April.  
Summer term club information is on our website.  
KS2 SCHOOL LUNCHES NEXT HALF TERM 
Please follow the link on our website to book lunches for KS2 children for after 
Easter.  Full time lunches are £52.90 and part time £23.00. 
The summer menu has been sent out this week. 
All outstanding payments are now due, no new bookings can be taken  
until full payment is made.  Thank you. 
SEPTEMBER 2019 START OF TERM 
We will return to school for the next academic year on Wednesday 4  
September.  The full term dates for 2019-2020 will follow next week. 
SUMMER UNIFORM AFTER EASTER 
Children may wear summer uniform after Easter—see website for list. 
SCHOOL NURSE SESSIONS FOR PARENTS—29 APRIL 
Please contact the school office if you would like to make an appointment. 
SPORT THIS WEEK On Monday our Year 6 netball team lost narrowly to St 
James.  On Tuesday our girls’ football team lost at home to Cleves while on the 
next pitch our boys drew 2-2 with St Ann’s Heath.  Yesterday Year 5 boys 
reached the semi-finals of the ERPSSA tournament at Royal Holloway.  See the 
website for all teams and scores. 
SCHOOL SPORTS TEAM KITS—Please can all netball and football kits be  
returned as soon as possible.  Thank you. 
ST ERCONWALD SINGERS will be leading Mass on Mothering Sunday (31 
March), at 9.15am as well as next week, Sunday 6 April.  Children are very 
welcome to join them.  
ANGRY, ANGRY ANGUS—LIBRARY READINGS This is a book written by our 
school nurse, Katrina Sealey, and is designed to help children talk about their 
feelings.  She will be at our local libraries in April to read from her book and 
take questions—please see flyer for more information. 
CAKE SALE FOR CHILDREN WITH CANCER—FRIDAY 5 APRIL 
Mrs Cronin in Year 5 is running the London Marathon on 28 April in aid of  
Children with Cancer and is also holding a cake sale next Friday to help raise 
much needed funds.  She also has a Just Giving page if you are able to sponsor 
her, every penny will be much appreciated to help her on her way—https://
uk.virginmoneygiving.com/loucronin.  Thank you! 
EASTER THEATRE CLUB—please see flyer on our website. 
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